
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lower Farm Weekly 

Friday 1st April 2022  

Congratulations to everyone for another amazing week and well done to those who 
have particularly stood out for displaying our school values this week. 
 

Beech Class:  
Layla Achievement 
Albert Resilience 
 
 

Cherry Class: 
Kaitlyn Achievement 
Sanuka Achievement 
 

Elder Class:  
Alex  Resilience 
Jessica Resilience and Achievement 
 

Mothers Day Afternoon Tea  
 

 

Thank you to all the mums and female carers who joined us last Friday for an        
afternoon tea to celebrate Mothers Day.  Here is a selection of pictures taken during 
the afternoon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Attendance: 
For week beginning 28th March:  
Beech Class: 94.8%   
Cherry Class: 92.5%  
Elder Class: 95.9%  
 

Congratulations  Elder class with an attendance 
of 95.9%. It would be great to see who will be 
on top next week.    



 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Wednesday 6th April: Reports Sent Home 

Friday 8th April: School Finishes at 13:30 for the Easter holiday, 

Day for Ukraine. Pupils are invited to come to school in non-uniform and 

wear blue and yellow and donate to the Disasters Emergency Committee 
(DEC) to raise funds for their appeal. Donations can be made directly to 
the Disasters Emergency Committee (DEC) by following the link:    
 

https://www.dec.org.uk/?
gclid=EAIaIQobChMIgPiG_ea99gIV9WDmCh0IAgQcEAAYASAAEgIoY_D_BwE 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Holidays -  

 Monday 11th April - Friday 22nd April            

 Monday 25th April: INSET Day (children not in school)  

 Monday 2nd May: Bank Holiday  

 Half Term: Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June 

 Wednesday 6th July: School Induction Day 

 Friday 8th July: New Reception Children Stay and Play 9:00 -  12:00 

 Saturday 9th July: Sports Day/Summer Fayre 

 Monday 18th July: Reports Sent Home 

 Tuesday 19th July: Optional Parents Evening 15:30 - 16:30 

 Thursday 21st July: School Finishes at 13:30 for summer holidays                                                               
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Lower Farm Weekly 
 Beech Class   

Reception have had a very busy week, in maths we have been working on number 
bonds to 10.  The children have been demonstrating their fabulous letter formation 
by writing some super sentences about sunflowers, they have used their phonics 
knowledge and written the sounds they could hear for each word and they have 
even tried to use capital letters, full stops and finger spaces  – good job Beech 
class, you have really worked your socks off this week!!  

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Class  

The children in Cherry class loved their music lessons playing different 
instruments!      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elder Class 

Elder class raised the most money for our school recently and were given the 
special treat of making some cakes to enjoy. Thank you to all our families who 
helped to raise the money. 

 


